
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
AT STEVES 
OCTOBER 14 - 18  
2024 
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UPCOMING IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 
 
October 24 
Treat Day 
Movie Night (6:15pm) 
 
October 25 
Pro D Day 
(school not in session) 
 
October 31 
Pumpkin carving 
 
November 1 
Hot Lunch – HiFive Chicken 

 
 

 
NEXT WEEK’S CALENDAR 

 
Monday, October 14 

o Thanksgiving (school not in session) 
 

Tuesday, October 15 
o Scholastic Book Fair (lunch & after school) 

 
Wednesday, October 16 

o Scholastic Book Fair (lunch & after school) 
o Early dismissal 1:45pm 

 
Thursday, October 17 

o Scholastic Book Fair (lunch & after school) 
o Early dismissal 1:45pm 

 
Friday, October 18 

o Breakfast Club (8:00am in the gym) 
o Hot Lunch – Ajishou Japanese 
o Intermediate student vote 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

o Our Parent / Teacher Conferences will take place on 
Wednesday and Thursday this week.  Note that all 
divisions will be dismissed at 1:45pm on both 
Wednesday and Thursday. 
 

o We will be having our Scholastic Book Fair in the 
library from Tuesday to Friday at lunch and after 
school.  During conferences, your children should be 
under your supervision, and should not be left at the 
book fair.  The library will be closed during this time. 
 

o We kindly ask that all families follow our parking 
guidelines.  Enter only off Springford and exit onto 
4th Avenue. Please note that parking on Springford 
Avenue is not allowed:  it is important to not block 
the entrance to our lot, or any of the private 
residences on this street. 
 

SCHOOL:  604-668-6660 
EARLY WARNING:  
604-668-7866 
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o Students in grades 4 to 7 will have the chance to 
participate in a mock election on Friday, October 
18th here at Steves Elementary.  Students have been 
learning about government in their classrooms and 
will have a chance to vote for one of the candidates 
here in Richmond-Steveston.  Some of the important 
skills they will be practicing while learning about the 
democratic process involve critical thinking skills, 
respect for self and community, and how polling 
stations function.  This is the 25th year that students 
have been able to vote here at Steves with help from 
a non-profit group CIVIX and with help from the 
non-partisan Elections BC. 
 

o Remember that today (October 11th) is the last day 
to order food for next week’s hot lunch from 
Ajishou Sushi.  Order through this link. 

 

 

 
 

https://order.fantuan.ca/group-delivery-new?type=groupDelivery&wechatId=1&country=CA&sn=NGC101217


 

 

 
PAC FUNDRAISER: 
 
Order eco-friendly cleaning supplies and support the school!  Through November 20th, save 
20% on your entire order!  http://tru-earth.sjv.io/ManoahSteves 

 

School Story in Action 2024-2025  
 
October 11, 2024  
 
This week we would like to highlight our Community Walks. Community walks create a 
sense of belonging and connection, not only to the place but also to the people. Students 
and staff can see everyone together as a group. It is a chance to see yourself as part of a 
community bigger than the four walls of a classroom. We are all get the opportunity to 
interact with people in different programs (Neighbourhood and Montessori), with staff in 
different roles, and with students of different ages.  
  
This links to our School Story focus in the following way:     

• Steves is a safe learning community where we strive to build connections to 
our community. (Steves School Lens)  
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